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To: Institutions of Higher Education 

From: Cecilia Williams, Assistant Director of Communications 

Date: January 24, 2024 

Subject:  Feedback Requested on NJ Department of Health’s NJ Parent Link Resource Hub 
  

 

The New Jersey Department of Health (DOH)’s NJ Parent Link serves as an information hub and 

resource for expectant and new parents; families with children, youth, and young adults; and 

professional stakeholders vested in the health, education, and well-being of New Jersey's children 

and families. DOH is revamping the site in 2024 and is soliciting initial feedback from a diversity 

of stakeholders via this survey.  

 

Many of today’s college students navigate parenthood while in school. This makes the perspective 

of parenting students, as well as those of the colleges and universities they attend, critical to 

creating a helpful and comprehensive resource. To help inform the redesign of NJ Parent Link, 

please consider completing or sharing this survey across your campuses and with community 

organizations/groups via email, social media, posters, or other frequently engaged 

communication channels. 

 

The deadline to submit feedback is January 31, 2024.  
 

For questions or concerns, contact:   

 

Jamie Anderson 

NJ Parent Link Administrator  

jamie.anderson@doh.nj.gov , 609-475-2694   

 

mailto:oshe@oshe.nj.gov
http://www.nj.gov/highereducation
http://www.njparentlink.nj.gov/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0cN2UAI4n0uzauCkG9ZCp8NVfooCrpRLuEMVwLx7cfJUOUlJV083NU9RUkhXUlRTVTc2MVI5QThWSi4u
http://www.njparentlink.nj.gov/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0cN2UAI4n0uzauCkG9ZCp8NVfooCrpRLuEMVwLx7cfJUOUlJV083NU9RUkhXUlRTVTc2MVI5QThWSi4u
mailto:jamie.anderson@doh.nj.gov

